
From: Hogenson, Todd (GT&D
Sent: 11/18/2011 2:59:07 PM
To: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); Doll, Laura

(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)
Bee:
Subject: RE: PSEP Presentation for the City of Burlingame, 11/30/2011

Sorry about that. Revised PPT attached.

Todd Hogenson

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2011 2:30 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Cc: Hogenson, Todd (GT&D); Horner, Trina
Subject: RE: PSEP Presentation for the City of Burlingame, 11/30/2011

Just fyi, slide 11 of the power point references Palo Alto.

Michelle

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pqe.coml
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2011 2:07 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle
Cc: Hogenson, Todd (GT&D); Horner, Trina
Subject: FW: PSEP Presentation for the City of Burlingame, 11/30/2011

Michelle

Here is the rest of the materials we have prepared for the meeting with Burlingame. The other part - 
the paper maps - will be delivered to the CPUC (by me) within the hour.
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Hope you get a break next week!

Laura
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